
 
 

PLEASE READ BEFORE APPLYING 

 
Here is a synopsis of what is tentatively scheduled and the limitations. Hunters will 
choose a blind based on the lowest number drawn/obtained lottery style, starting 
with the lowest number choosing a blind first then the next lowest number until all 
hunters have chosen a blind.  
 
Vehicles are to leave access into the gated control building area and access along 
Vicky Lane and the dirt road open to the traveling public at all times.  
 
Guests will be allowed this hunting season. Members may bring a total of three 
guests per season, of which one guest may hunt twice.   

Blinds that are tentatively scheduled to be open this season: 
BLINDS - HC - 1 - 2 - 4 - 5 - 6 - 7 – 8 - 9 - 10 - 12 – 13 – 14 – 15 - 16 - 
17 - 18 - 19 - 20 - 23 – 25 – 26 – 27 - 28 – 29 - 30. 
THESE BLINDS ARE NOT GUARANTEED AND MAY CHANGE 
AT ANY TIME. 

Areas A, B & C may be hunted, but there’s no blinds in these areas. 
IVGID Hunt Supervisors will hold an informational meeting on-site at  
8:00 am on September 13, 2025, at which time members can ask 
questions and/or tour the site. The site will close at 11:00 am.  

NDOW hunting dates are: 

• Junior hunt dates: September 27, 2025 and February 7, 2026 
• Waterfowl hunting season: October 11, 2025 to January 4, 2025 
• NDOW Closed dates: January 5 - 6, 2026. 
• Reopening January 7, 2026 to January 25, 2026. 


